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December 17, 2019 @ 7 pm 
Meeting 

 

Registration From 6:30 p.m. Until 7:00 p.m. 
 
 

 

Holiday Home 
Decorating Contest for 
McCormack Residents 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This Association invites all residents 
within its boundaries to decorate their 
homes for the Holidays and have the 
opportunity to win one of three prizes. 
 

Homes must be decorated by Sunday, 
December 15 @ 5:00 pm when a team 
of judges will be seeking the three best 
decorated homes within our 
boundaries. Prizes will be awarded at 
the Association's Holiday Party.  
 

For more information, please go to 
Www.McCormackcivic.org, or to 
Facebook @Neighbors Of The 
Polish Triangle 

 
 

Thank You 
We acknowledge and thank the small 
band of neighbors and friends who 
generously donated their time, energy, 
skills, and climbed ladders to place and 
secure Christmas Wreaths on 84 light 
posts on the Polish Triangle stretch of 
Dorchester Avenue, Boston Street from 
Columbia Road to Washburn Street and 
the Sharon’s Park stretch of Mount 
Vernon Street.  
 

The wreaths look fabulous thanks to  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
everyone who pitched in, including 
from left to right: Alp’s Dad, 
Christine, Alp, Michael L, Ken, 
Jeff (hidden in back), Douglas Jr., 
Shawn (seated on ladder), Travis,  
Brian, Millie, Doug Sr. and Matt. 
Not shown are  John N. and 
Mike M. 
 

We are grateful to Steve Connoly 
and his family at ATS who loaned 
us the ladders and made a  generous 
donation toward the purchase  of 84 
Christmas Wreaths on Dorchester 
Avenue and Boston Street. We 
thank Carolanne McDonnell of 
Creative Wrappings for making the 
bows.  
 

We thank Mayor Martin J. Walsh, 
all businesses, groups and individuals 
who generously supported the 
Christmas Tree Lighting at Saint 
Teresa of Calcutta Parish on 
November 30. This includes Saint 
Teresa of Calcutta Parish 
Children’s Choir under the 
leadership of Michelle McCourt, 
director of N.C.T of Boston, 
Reverend John J. Ronaghan and 
John Gillespie of Dunkin Donuts. 

 
 

Meeting & Holiday 
Celebration @ 

Carpenters Center 

 
The New England Regional 
Council of Carpenters will be 
the host for our December 
meeting at their beautiful state of 
the art center at 750 Dorchester 
Avenue. After our brief business 
agenda, please join our hosts at 
the Carpenter Center for our 
Holiday Celebration to share the 
joy of the Season with your 
friends and neighbors. There will 
be food, refreshments and 
Holiday Cheer. 
 

Police Reports 
Officer Sean Sullivan of C6, 
Officer Michael Keaney of C11 
and the State Police will give 
reports on activities affecting our 
neighborhood. 

 

JWMCA Zoning 
Next Meeting is Wednesday, 
January 8th  2020 at 6:30 p.m. at 
the Carpenter Center, 750 
Dorchester Avenue. 
 

 

    

  
                                                                                                                              
 

 

www.McCormackCivic.org.  Catch us on               at Neighbors of the Polish Triangle. 
 

 

Next Meeting: Tuesday, January 21st 
at Saint Teresa of Calcutta Parish Hall 

 

E-mail us at  
Civic@McCormackCivic.com 

 

Please pay your dues! $5 or $10 
Depending on ability. 

 

Tuesday                                                                                                                             
 

New England 
Carpenters’ Center 
750 Dorchester Avenue 

 

 

 


